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February 25, 2025 
 
 
Dr. Janice Lawhorn  
President 
Gila Community College 
8274 S Shooter Canyon Rd 
Globe, Arizona 85501 
 
 
Dear President Lawhorn: 
 
The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges has received the following 
Substantive Change application from your institution: 
 

• Change in Mode of Delivery: Courses via Distance Education  
 
This change has been approved administratively by designated senior staff. Thank you for 
bringing this to our attention and please let us know if there are any changes in the information 
provided by the College.   
 
On behalf of the Commission, thank you for your continued commitment to accreditation and 
academic quality in higher education. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Bontenbal, Ed.D. 
Vice President 
 
 
Cc: Dr. Gohar Momjian, Vice President 
 Mr. David Garza, U.S. Department of Education  
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